To the Chair and members of the Oregon House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources,

| urge you to support HB 2555 to limit the huge weight of towed water sports boats to 4,000 Ibs. Today these boats are far too big,
creating super wakes that damage our shorelines, docks and houseboats, and other recreational boats on the Willamette. These
large, fast boats create dangerous conditions for almost any other recreational user on the river. The wake boat weight limit should
be river wide to be truly effective.

Thank you for supporting this important bill.
Sincerely,
Sue Sandford



